1.

Personnel Report

August 14, 2024

Retirement of Personnel:
The Superintendent did not receive any letters of retirement this month.

Resignation of Personnel:
The Superintendent received a letter of resignation from Beth Parker (Director of Student
Services), Jenna Reisch (PMS Social Worker)

Recommendation: That the Board of Education approves the resignation of Beth
Parker and Jenna Reisch.

Employment of Staff

The Superintendent recommends the employment of Lindsay Reese (third-grade teacher
at PES), Patricia Fazendin (Spanish teacher at PMS), Erin La Dieu (part-time resource
teacher at PMS), Tia Hammon (Maternity Leave Math at PMS), and Melanie Leddy
(Reading Specialist at PES).

Recommendation: That the Board of Education approve the employment of
Lindsay Reese, Patricia Fazendin, Erin La Dieu, Tia Hammon, and Melanie Leddy.



